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Visitation Pastor's Report for August-September 2020

Staying in contact with members through phone calls, prayer, and limited visits has been my
priority this summer. Autumn has brought transition to cooler temperatures and school is back
in session.

Your visitation pastor has made 12 phone calls
Inperson visits:  Bailey's
Renewal of Vows for Holly Gish
Barry Rutz at PPI

Bonnie Rutz
Ann Herr

Hospitalizations:  Barry Rutz
Don Mowery

Deaths:

Online : Maintain Updates to Prayers and Gares Facebook page

Word for Wednesday Weekly FB Live Devotions.
Inperson:  Maintaining “Micro-School” for high school students held in Fellowship Hall
Wednesdays.
attend Caring Fellowship Meetings
Working on: visits, follow up calls, and fall online bible study (beginning October 2020)

Thank you for the opportunity to servel
Respectfully Submitted, Rev. Rachel Schwab




